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 The Senate Budget and Appropriations Committee reports 

favorably Senate Bill No. 3998. 

 Current law authorizes the State Treasurer to determine the 

salary of the Director of the Division of Investment, but caps that 

salary determination at an amount not to exceed $200,000 per year.  

This bill eliminates the salary cap and authorizes the State Treasurer 

to determine the salary for the Director of the Division of 

Investment. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

 Fiscal information is currently unavailable for this bill. 


